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Garcia, John A, EMNRD

From: jamesbruc@aol.com
Sent: Wednesday, March 4, 2020 11:28 AM
To: Garcia, John A, EMNRD
Subject: [EXT] Re: Cases 20443 / 20444 / 20445 / 20446 Matador Production Company

That’s fine with me.  
 
Jim 

Sent from my iPhone 
 
 

On Mar 3, 2020, at 5:58 PM, Garcia, John A, EMNRD <JohnA.Garcia@state.nm.us> wrote: 

  

James, 
  
I am reviewing the above mentioned cases and I noticed that all Exhibit A’s reflect Monthly charges of $8000 for drilling 
and $800 for production. However in the hearing and the letters sent out show these cost at $7000 and $700 respectively. 
So the hearing order will reflect the $7000 and $700 rates. 
  
Thank you, 
  
John Garcia 
Petroleum Specialist  
Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 
505-476-3441 
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